
From: Victoria D"Angelo
To: Robyn Tice; Ericka Burnett
Cc: Leslie Statler
Subject: RE: Additional Backup - Item # 17-29
Date: Thursday, July 13, 2017 4:58:35 PM
Attachments: RESOLUTION FL-AL 17-16.pdf

The attached TPO Resolution will also be provided as backup for this item. Sorry for any confusion.
 
Thank You.
 
Victoria D’Angelo
Assistant CRA Administrator
City of Pensacola
Community Redevelopment Agency
222 West Main Street, Suite 314
Pensacola, Florida 32502
Office: 850-435-1695
Cell: 850-530-0346
Fax: 850-435-1620
vdangelo@cityofpensacola.com
 

Notice: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state and local officials
regarding government business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your email
communications may be subject to public disclosure.
 

From: Victoria D'Angelo 
Sent: Thursday, July 13, 2017 2:43 PM
To: Robyn Tice <RTice@cityofpensacola.com>; Ericka Burnett <EBurnett@cityofpensacola.com>
Cc: Leslie Statler <LStatler@cityofpensacola.com>
Subject: Additional Backup - Item # 17-29
 
Robyn and Ericka:
 
Please find additional backup pertaining to Item # 17-29, Resolution to Support Implementation of
the West Cervantes Corridor Management Plan attached. Hardcopies have been provided to Council
Staff for distribution at tonight’s meeting.
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.
 
Thank You:
 
Victoria D’Angelo
Assistant CRA Administrator
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City of Pensacola
Community Redevelopment Agency
222 West Main Street, Suite 314
Pensacola, Florida 32502
Office: 850-435-1695
Cell: 850-530-0346
Fax: 850-435-1620
vdangelo@cityofpensacola.com
 

Notice: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state and local officials
regarding government business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your email
communications may be subject to public disclosure.
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